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Further to your advertisement in today's "Courier Mail", I firmly believe we should adopt an 
"Opt Out" system, so that organs will be available on death unless the person has 
specifically declined to participate. 
  
So many lives could be saved or enhanced. The organs are no use to the dead person. 
When we die we have simply had our time.   Let's help someone else to a better life. 
  
Yours sincerely 
Julanne Wallace 
 


